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former proprietor of the'Hotel
Qhinte, died Thursday in his
52nd year in Kingston General
Hospital. , \/;---/'•;.•;.• v^^/^-v ! : '

M r . Jenkins assumed j
operation of the hotel from hjs%j
father, Gerald, and later sold

"it in 1971. He was the third
member of his family to
operate the establishment,
founded by his grandfather in

-1895,;" , ̂ ;'^\ '" V^,;;;;-;: : > ' . , ' : ,

Funeral will be held
Saturday at 10 a.m. from Sfc»
Andrew's Presbyterian Church
with interment at Belleville
Cemetery,

; He is survived by his wife,
Doreen, two daughters Kristin
of Terra Cotta and Laura, at
home, a step-son, David Gfreer
also at home and a step-
daughter Mrs. Robert Rush of
Belleville.; -

He is also survived by a
brother, Robert of Toronto and
a sister Mrs. Ernest (Bar-
bara) Kneisel of Belleville,

At the time of his death,
.Mr. Jenkins owned and
operated -Miramar Product
Design Lid. r V

Funeral arrangements * are
through John R. Bush Funeral
Home. , ' ^j
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